
Butler, Matthew 

From: Jackie Heinitz <jaheinitz@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 11:14 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Proposed Duke Energy Pipeline 

I live about one mile from Red Bank Road, the proposed end site for the proposed Duke Energy 
pipeline. 

I'm really upset about this - , 

What is it going to do to my property value? 
What is it going to do to my neighborhood? 
What about the many safety concerns? 
Am I now going to smell gas? 
What about the potential of an explosion? 
What about the birds and bees and butterflies and other nature we're trying to get back? 

Find another place to build this pipeline - but NOT HERE! 

Jackie Heinitz 
6715 Windward 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45227 
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